PTC India
Date: 13" July, 2017
To

Rishikesh Tamaskar
Deputy General Manager

Surveillance

The Bombay Stock Exchange Limited,
Floor 25, Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,
Dalal Street, Mumbai- 400001

Tel- 022-22723030, 22721717

Fax- 022-22723353

Dear Sir / Madam,

Ref: L/SURV/ONL/PV/JD/ -1-0000 / 57
Sub: Increase in Volume

This has reference to BSE letter dated July 13, 2017 with reference to the increase in the volume of security
across Exchanges, in the recent past.

In this regard, we would like to submit that all material events/ information etc. regarding business operation
and performance of the Company including any Price Sensitive Information have been duly shared by us
with the Exchanges in terms of the SEBI Regulations from time to time . Therefore, we do not have any
specific events / information to share with the exchanges at this point of time.

Submitted Please.

Thanking you,

Yours faithfully, /

N Q.

(Rajiv Maheshwari) (/C
Company Secretary
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